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Press Release Body: Nicosia, Cyprus 14 December, 2008 – There is a 
tendency among people playing scratch cards and other instant win 
games to focus solely on the sum of the prizes that they can win, with 
the bigger the better, while focusing less on what the odds of winning 
these prizes are. 

While lotteries usually offer huge sums of money for the jackpot prize, 
with a range of smaller easy win prizes, the odds of winning these 
prizes and in particular the jackpot prize, are very low. Shop-bought 
scratch cards tend to offer higher odds of winning than lotteries 
although the prizes are generally much smaller than lottery prizes. 
Unlike a lottery where there can be several winners of a jackpot which 
means that the prize can potentially be shared between several 
people, If you win the top prize in a scratch card game, you know 
exactly how much you will receive There is a new trend in scratch and 
win cards to offer more expensive tickets which can cost as much as 
$20 or $30 with prizes in the millions of dollars but these carry a very 
low probability of an easy win. As scratch cards sold in shops are sold 
as part of a series, there are often instances where the prizes for the 



scratch cards being sold have actually been won, without the buyer 
being aware of this. 

TreasureOnNet's scratch cards on the other hand allow the player to 
choose the price of the ticket and the subsequent payout of their easy 
win prizes, depending on how many treasure chests they find. Unlike 
with lottery tickets, the more expensive the scratch card, the higher 
the prize is which is a much fairer than the lottery system. Every 
TreasureOnNet scratch card contains all the items needed in order to 
win easy money, so that in every game, there is a big chance to win 
the instant cash prize. 

About TreasureOnNet.com 
TreasureOnNet.com is an online gaming site dedicated to scratch card 
style games. TON uses a software package that is unique in its gaming 
niche, and which ensures absolutely fair play on every scratch card. 
With online customer support provided via email, and secure servers 
for financial transactions, TON meets the industry standards for taking 
care of its players. 
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